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Thanksgiving, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

  As Thanksgiving approaches, there are many blessings for which we thank God.  One of 

these is our family.  This year many families in the parish are struggling, and so our annual 

Thanksgiving Food Drive is more important than ever.   

The community has always been generous in helping the needy, remembering the words 

of Our Lord, “Whatever you do to the least of My people, that you do unto Me,” and for this we 

are grateful.   

We hope you can continue this tradition with a financial donation.  Please make your 

check payable to Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Church.  If you prefer to donate non-perishable foods, 

please bring them to Fatima Hall on Monday, November 21st from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

We thank you for your consideration. 

May Our Lady of Mount Carmel smile down upon you and your families this 

Thanksgiving and may Our Lord shower you with His mercy. 

                                                                  Sincerely in Christ, 

                                                                 Fr. José Félix Ortega 

                Pastor 
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